
 

 

July 13, 2014 

WCA Meeting of the Board 

 

8 Members present, 4 Officers and 4 Committee Chairs 

 

Final Word on the Fireworks: 

 

“Membership dues, BBQ booth sales, and other non-specified fundraising dues shall not 

be used to fund fireworks. Separate and distinct fundraising is permissible as well as 

earmarked donated funds with the understanding that if there is not enough money it will 

roll forward until enough money is raised to pay for them. Monies must be available 

before the signing of the fireworks contract.” 

 

Board approved action to contact VDOT and set up specifics for the Adopt-A-Highway 

program for all roads coming into Waterford. 

 

Board approved the naming of the Chestnut grove after William Hunley. 

 

 

 
 


